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REDA Statement

It is regretful that some people in Hong Kong have chosen a path of public disturbance
to express frustration over the recent NPCSC decision on Constitutional Development,
ultimately affecting the livelihoods of their fellow citizens and businesses who may
not share their perspective.

While we appreciate that the NPCSC decision is not fully embraced by everyone in
Hong Kong, we believe the very fact that the eligible voters for the Chief Executive
election in 2017 will increase from 1,200 to five million on a one-person-one-vote
basis is a historical achievement of which Hong Kong should be proud.

That people with different views can voice their opinions freely and without restraint
in our community, as long as it is conducted in a peaceful, non-intrusive manner, is a
strong testimony to the freedom and liberty enjoyed by our citizens, and one which
should be cherished.

REDA urges all those involved with the “Occupy” movement to show restraint and
respect toward law enforcement and to refrain from taking any action which may
result in injury to themselves and their fellow citizens. We believe that through
considered dialogue, any problem can be overcome and a peaceful settlement reached.
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